
VILLAGE OF BENTLEYVILLE 
 

    FINANCE COMMITTEE MINUTES 
September 

Council Chambers 
 
ATTENDEES 
 Lisa Whitmyer, Finance Committee Chairman 
 Terry Hemelgard, Council Committee Member  
 Nickol Sell, Fiscal Officer 
 All of the Council was in attendance. 
         
The meeting commenced at 6:30 p.m. and was adjourned at 7 p.m. 
 
We reviewed the September Budget and approved accounts payable for August.  A discussion of our 
garbage contract occurred with a representative from Kimble addressing the group at the council meeting 
at 7 p.m.  No decision was reached on extending our contract with Kimble or considering an RFP.  We 
discussed the proposed facilities for Bentleyville Park, but no decision was reached.  
 
An email was sent to Jeff to please review the permit fund, which was discussed for the third month in a 

row.  

 

 

  
  

   
 
   
   

  


